
 

 

 

 

Dear 1st Grade Families, 

 

I am eager to meet all of you! Below is a list of supplies that your child will need to help 

him/her to have a successful year. Note that some supplies are listed for home use and 

others are for the classroom. Thanks so much in advance for your help! 

 

For Home Use 

□ pencils  

□ handheld pencil sharpener  

□ box of crayons or colored pencils  

□ Child size scissors  

□ Glue or glue stick 

□ Pencil box or shoe box to store all “at home” items in one place homework 

For Classroom Use  

□ Backpack (To be brought daily.  Without wheels or hard frames please) 

□ 1-2 boxes of Kleenex (to be shared) 

□ 1-2 dry erase markers (black or colored) (to be shared) 

□ 1 2-pocket folder (any type for science) 

□ Headphones or earbuds (will be returned at end of year) 

□ Refillable water bottle to be brought daily 

□ Cloth or plastic pencil BAG with zipper 

Additional items if you are able to help: 

□ Disinfecting wipes 

□ Colored pencils or markers 

□ hand soap 

□ Small prizes for a treasure box 

□ Healthy snacks to share (can be donated any time) 

 

We will have plenty of pencils and crayons in the classroom. We will also have a homework 

folder for your child to use each week. A replacement folder can be purchased in the 

office at any time. Thank you again for your support in your child’s schooling! I look 

forward to partnering with you this year! 

 

Together for Children, 

Janice Byrd 

1st Grade Teacher 


